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Michigan Economic Development Corporation 
Community Development Block Grant - Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) 
Pursuant to Federal Register Notice FR-6303-N-01 and FR 6326-N-01 

 
Please take notice that the Michigan Economic Development Corporation (MEDC) will hold four public hearings to 
solicit public comments on MEDC’s plan for the allocation and expenditure of $71,931,000 in CDBG-DR funds, 
which the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development allocated to Michigan pursuant to the Disaster 
Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act of 2022. Michigan received $59,898,000 for 2020 (FR-6303) and 
$12,033,000 for 2021 (FR-6326). 
 
Staff will provide an overview of proposed allocations and priorities. Public comments will begin immediately after 
the presentation. To ensure maximum convenience for residents, in-person hearings will take place on the 
following schedule: 
 
Tuesday, September 13, 2022 (6 – 8 p.m.) 
Swan Valley High School 
8400 O’Hearn Rd. 
Thomas Township, Michigan 48609 
 
Wednesday, September 14, 2022 (6 – 8 p.m.) 
Northwood University 
4000 Whiting Drive 
Sloan Building, Room 114 
Midland, Michigan 48640 
 
Thursday, September 15, 2022 (6 – 8 p.m.) 
Columbus Hall 
751 S. M-18 
Gladwin, Michigan 48624 
 
Tuesday, September 20, 202 (6 – 8 p.m.) 
Robichaud High School 
3601 Janet St 
Dearborn Heights, MI 48125 
 
Those interested in speaking at the public hearings will be given up to three minutes.  To sign up to speak, please 
contact Bill Povalla at povallab@michigan.org. Information regarding any change in the hearing schedule will be 
posted at the above-mentioned website at least two hours before the scheduled start time of the hearing. 
Residents who need accessibility accommodations are advised to contact Bill Povalla (above) to ensure full 
availability of services. 
 
Residents may also submit their comments in writing at the public hearing, or by email to povallab@michigan.org.  
All comments must be received on or before Tuesday, September 20, 2022 at 8 p.m. to be considered. 
 
For more information about Michigan’s recovery and mitigation efforts, or to download a copy of MEDC’s Action 
Plan, visit https://www.miplace.org/programs/community-development-block-grant/disaster-relief  or request a 
copy at the above-mentioned address.  
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